Minister Adams statement on clearance
operations in Rakhine State, Myanmar

Press release

Minister for Asia Nigel Adams has made a statement on the concerning events
unfolding in Rakhine State.

The Minister for Asia, Nigel Adams, said:

We are deeply concerned by the reports of ongoing clearance
operations by the Myanmar military in Rakhine State, which have
caused thousands of civilians to flee their homes.

These operations have a disproportionate impact on civilian
populations, endangering lives and causing lasting damage to
property and livelihoods.

We urge the Myanmar military to uphold its obligations to protect
civilian populations, and respect the order issued earlier this
year by the International Court of Justice.
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